
Woodcock Township Supervisors    Budget Work Session      November 1, 2022     5:00 p.m.  
 
 
Randy Chess called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  
In addition to Supervisor Chess,  Supervisor Jason Crawford was present.  Supervisor Bill 
Winters was absent.  
Secretary/Treasurer Renee Hayes was present.  
Township Resident Jim Cooper was present.  
 
In reviewing the budget items, Jim Cooper questioned why the County doesn’t lower the 
Library Tax they collect and put that amount towards the EMS dollars that are needed.  
 
Mr. Cooper also stated that since the township is in such good financial condition, with about a 

year’s worth of carryover, maybe raise ¼ mill instead of ½.    
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.  
 
 
Renee Hayes, Secretary  
 
 


